
            
 

 
Penrith Town Council 20mph Application Form 

 
The exact areas you think should be designated: 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Any safety issues such as known damage or unreported incidents we 
should be aware of: 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Any other information we should be aware of: 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

How many people you have spoken to which would support the 
application: 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The deadline for submissions is 31 December, so please drop applications into 
our post box on Friargate or email: office@penrithtowncouncil.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 


